From: Young, Nathaniel

Sent: 13 January 2021 08:38
To: Planning
Subject: FW: 10 Camden Mews / Planning Application 2020/4539/P

Please log the comment below.
Kind regards,

Nathaniel Young
Planning Officer

Subject: 10 Camden Mews / Planning Application 2020/4539/P

[EXTERNAL EMATL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links. attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Nathaniel,

| was made aware of the above planning application. My first floor flat is opposite the Camden mews houses. |
would like to object to the planned development as the creation of a roof terrace will probably come with increased
noise levels. The area in general is noise free. If other houses follow that example | can see quit summer nights with
open windows a thing of the past.

Best regards and thanks for considering.
Peter Wellstein
4 Camden Square



